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This advice was provided under section 505D(2)(b) of the EPBC Act 1999 (Cth). As at 17 March 2022, a 
copy of this advice is available on the website of the Independent Planning Commission NSW at the 
following link: 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2021/08/tomingley-
gold-extension-project-gateway-certificate-application/agency-advice/211014_tomingley-
iesc-advice--final.pdf 
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